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INFORMATION REGARDING THE RECLAMITE APPLICATION PROJECT  
 
Pavement Technology, Inc. has reported that they completed the application of 
the asphalt pavement maltene rejuvenator (Reclamite).   
 
While we understand some of the concerns raised. There is a lot of 
misinformation circulating within the community.  The work has not been 
completed.  Just as in any other project once the contractor has completed the 
application work will begin on clean up and punch list items.   
 
The vendor’s cleanup crew has started on Mulberry, and they will continue 
through the community.  Their team is cleaning, spraying, and street sweeping.    
The paver walkways will be addressed as well as the concrete aprons.  The 
District Engineer has been onsite for an inspection, and he will continue to 
monitor this process with the contractor.   
 
The District previously provided complete details on the project. All residents 
were informed if driving on the product prior to the area being sanded not to drive 
inside of garages and to stay off brick pavers driveways. 
 
While we understand many of the concerns raised the work needs to be 
completed.  The contractor will provide a product that can be applied to 
driveways where the product has been tracked.  If you have the product on your 
driveway, please contact the Operations Manager’s Office at 941-746-6670. 
 
As we receive further information and updates, we will post updates on the 
District’s Website.    
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


